Conference
on the Future
of Europe

22 February 2022

Dear Member of the Conference Plenary,

We have the pleasure of inviting you to the fourth Conference Plenary taking place on 11-12
March in the premises of the European Parliament in Strasbourg.

Further practical information, including connectivity details for those who cannot attend
in person, will be communicated soon.

We look forward to welcoming you at the fourth Conference Plenary.

Kind regards,

Co-Chair Co-Chair Co-Chair
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Guy Verhofstadt Clément Beaune Dubravka Suica
Member of the European State Secretary for Vice-President of the
Parliament European Affairs European Commission



